
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Last half term we fully implemented our new curriculum. I am so proud to see the children at Carlton Mills accessing an

ambitious curriculum that enables them to get the skills and attributes they need to make them successful citizens in the

future. From burrito making to Stone Henge being represented in biscuit form, our curriculum is now engaging, creative

and helping children to develop a love of learning. 

We are currently undertaking a year long CPD programme for the Equality, Diversity and Inclusion mark. Children are

exposed to diversity through the curriculum and school actions, building and consolidating their knowledge and skills,

developing positive attitudes about EDI and its value globally and to their own lives. In school, we have introduced Team

Points to unite the children together to reach a common goal in their 3 different teams. Your child/children have been

sorted into teams, a winning team will be announced weekly and the team with the most points at the end of the year

will have a special treat day. The children will be awarded tokens for displaying their team attributes as well as the

Carlton 5 Values around school. 

This term we have also introduced Carlton 5 badges to further develop the values that we encourage as a school.

Some children have already achieved all 5 badges which is truly remarkable!  

I hope you all have a wonderful break and enjoy time with family over the festive period. I look forward to seeing you all

back at school in the new year on Wednesday 4th January at 8:40 a.m. 

Mrs McDonald

Message from Mrs McDonald

Please follow our school twitter page 
@Carlton_MillsPS for exciting updates


about school!
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Our school attendance target

is… 

Staffing announcements



With great sadness, we say goodbye to Mrs Riaz who is

moving on to take on a role with the central finance team at

Carlton Academy Trust. After 18 years at our school, I'm sure

you will join me in saying thank you to Mrs Riaz for everything

she has done for the children, families and staff over the years.

We wish you so much luck for the future.  

We welcome back Mrs Kauser from maternity leave in January.

She will be working across school in a cover supervisor role. 

12th January - Road Safety Day 
7th February - Internet safety day
13th-17th February - School closed for

the half term break. 
2nd March - World Book day 

Attendance 
Our whole school

attendance for

this half term is...



 

Good school attendance is vital for your child/children

to make progress and keep up with their peers. Please

ensure they come to school every day and on time.

Thank you!

 



SCHOOL COMMUNICATION


A few months ago we launched a new platform  for all school related communication.

To stay up to date with what’s going on at school make sure you download the app


for free. Just search School Gateway in your App store and download. Your login

details will be automatically generated using the contact information Carlton Mills


already has, so please make sure the details we hold for you are up to date. You can

check and change these details by sending an email to office@cm.catrust.uk 



If you have any questions or would like some more information, please see the School


Gateway site here: https://schoolgateway.co.uk/. You can also login to the online

version of School Gateway via this site if you do not have a smart phone, although we


do recommend using the app if possible as it makes it far easier to get hold of

parents when we need to. We need as many parents/carers as possible to sign up


for the School Gateway. If you are experiencing any difficulties downloading the app

or would like some support we are having a workshop to assist parents/carers on 


Friday 6th January.








